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Important Dates: JANUARY 2020 

20/01/2020 Y4 & Y5 Kingswood 

Information meeting. 

21/01/2020 Y1 Space Centre Visit. 

22/01/2020 NSPCC Workshop. 

‘Stay Safe, Speak Out’. 

23/01/2020 Y5 Family Assembly 9am 

30/01/2020 Y4 Family Assembly 9am 

31/01/2020 Stop and Swap Day. 

FEBRUARY 2020 

04/02/2020 Y2 Knights Day. 

06/02/2020 Y3 Family Assembly 9am. 

06/02/2020 Parents evening. 

3.30 - 6.30pm. 

11/02/2020 Safer Internet Day. 

13/02/2020 Y2 Family Assembly 9am. 

13/02/2020 FrOGS Valentines Disco. 

14/02/2020 School closes at 3.15pm for 

half term. 

24/02/2020 School opens at 8.40am to 

children. 

25/02/2020 EYFS Superheroes Day. 

25/02/2020 Theatre Production – The 

Hobbit. 

25/02/2020 Parents Evening. 5 -  7.30pm  

Did you know? 

Hydration has a major effect on 

energy levels and brain function 

and mild dehydration can impair 

mood, memory and brain  

performance . 

 

To ensure your child is hydrated 

during school, we are happy for 

children to drink diluted squash. 

Uniform policy 

Please can you ensure your child is 

wearing the correct uniform and  

footwear, as per our uniform policy? 

 

May we also remind you that children 

should not be wearing earrings or  

jewellery in school.  If they are seen, we 

will ask for them to be removed.  

MARCH 2020 

02/03/2020

-

06/03/2020 

Year 4 & Year 5 Kingswood 

residential trip. 

05/03/2020 World Book Day 

Book Fair - 3.15pm. 

06/03/2020 Stop and Swap Day. 

09/03/2020 Y5 Children of Winter Day. 

09/03/2020 Y6 A Child’s War Day - 

Holdenby House. 

19/03/2020 Y1 Family Assembly 9am. 

23/03/2020 Y6 France Residential Meet-

ing - 5-5.30pm 

26/03/2020 Reception Family Assembly 

9am. 

27/03/2020 Oak Class Recorder  

Performance 2.30pm. 

30/03/2020 Reports to Parents. 

31/03/2020 Y4 Alice In Wonderland 

day. 

Please do not bring any nuts or  
products containing nuts to school. 

 
Thank you for helping to keep our 

children and staff safe.  

YEAR 1 SPACE CENTRE TRIP 

The Space Centre trip is on Tuesday 21st 
January. If you have not ordered a school 

lunch, please ensure you bring a packed 
lunch from home in a disposable bag.  Thank you.  


